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SPECIAL EVENTS: 

January 19- Cup cakes with the Counselor- Trustworthiness
January 27- Student of the Month lunch
January 10  to 21- 2nd round of Think Link testing, first round for Kindergarten
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND TRAINING:

January 19- Frames of Mind training by Bonnie Humphries (from a DILT training)
HOW WE GOT BETTER THIS MONTH! AND WHO DID IT!:

1. Christmas and photos of our students go together very well. Missy Wash designed and implemented a plan for 1st graders to dress up, get photographed, and the photos were used to make ornaments for the children’s Christmas tree. Bonnie Humphries and Pam Scudder had the High School Vocational class make and paint a four car train called the Polar Express. This train was the frame for a class photo. Each class got copies of the photo. Both projects were well coordinated successes (despite snowy days).
2. Conte Flowers of our Family Resource Center has created and used a very catchy slogan: “It’s ‘snow’ secret we are a great school” on our bulletin board by the front door and on their January newsletter.
3. Angela Bledsoe ordered, distributed, gathered, and shipped the ITBS test booklets for 1st and 2nd grades. These tests and make ups were given in a week and we received the scores back within a week. Teachers are using the scores to plan their next steps of instruction.

